
 

REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS 
 
CITY OF FORT ST. JOHN – Request for Proposals for Official 
Community Plan Update 2045 
 
Sealed Proposals clearly marked CITY OF FORT ST. JOHN – Official Community Plan 
Update 2045 will be received at the main reception desk of City Hall no later than 4:00 
PM, local time, December 12, 2024. 

Contract documents, contract drawings and any reference material for this project will 
only be distributed electronically in digital format (PDF) through the BC Bid website at 
https://fortstjohn.bidsandtenders.ca/ by searching Fort St John. Information will be 
available online on or after November 21, 2024.  
 
The City of Fort St. John is seeking a proposal from a qualified proponent to support 

City staff with the review and update of the City of Fort St. John’s Official Community 

Plan prior to the provincial December 31, 2025 deadline. 

 

All inquiries should be directed to: 

Charly Caproff, Planner II  

Development Services 

10631-100 Street, Fort St. John, BC, V1J 3Z5 

Tel:         250-787-8039 

Email:    

Website:  
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